
  
 
 

*** BOARD OF REVIEW OF ELECTRIC CONTRACTORS *** 
   Columbus, Ohio 

December 14, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
There were no minutes for the Board of Electrical Review for December 14, 2016 
because there were not enough members present for a quorum.  December 
business will be carried over and reflected in January 2017. 
 


